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PLEADING CYCLE ESTABLISHED FOR COMMENT ON APPLICATIONS FOR STATE 
CERTIFICATION FOR THE PROVISION OF TELECOMMUNICATIONS RELAY SERVICE

CG Docket No. 03-123

Comments Due:  May 29, 2018
Reply Comments Due:  June 11, 2018

On April 10, 2018, the Consumer and Governmental Affairs Bureau (CGB) of the Federal 
Communications Commission (Commission) released a public notice announcing the filing of six 
applications for renewal of certification of state and United States territory telecommunications relay 
service (TRS) programs.1  On April 27, 2018, the Application Submission Public Notice was published in 
the Federal Register, establishing the deadlines to file comments and reply comments.2  Interested parties 
may file comments on or before May 29, 2018, and reply comments on or before June 11, 2018.  All 
filings must reference CG Docket No. 03-123 and the relevant identification number of the state or 
territory application.  The state and territory applications for certification can be found on the 
Commission’s website at:  https://www.fcc.gov/general/trs-state-and-territories. 

To request materials in accessible formats for people with disabilities (Braille, large print, 
electronic files, audio format), send an e-mail to fcc504@fcc.gov or call the Consumer and Governmental 
Affairs Bureau at (202) 418-0530 (voice), (844) 432-2275 (videophone), or (202) 418-0432 (TTY).  

For further information regarding this Public Notice, please contact Dana Wilson, Consumer and 
Governmental Affairs Bureau, Disability Rights Office at: (202) 418-2247 (voice), or e-mail at: 
Dana.Wilson@fcc.gov.

- FCC -

1 Pleading Cycle Established for Comment on Applications for State Certification for the Provision of 
Telecommunications Relay Service, DA 18-345 (CGB Apr. 10, 2018) (Application Submission Public Notice).  
Comment was sought on applications submitted by Illinois, Oregon, Wyoming, Pennsylvania, Puerto Rico, and the 
U.S. Virgin Islands. 
2 Federal Communications Commission, Pleading Cycle Established for Comment on Applications for State 
Certification for the Provision of Telecommunications Relay Service, 83 FR 18560 (Apr. 27, 2018).
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